
 

  

 

50% off* Castrol Racing and Penrite Racing and spend and 
receive Penrite Racing promotion 
 
50% off* Castrol Racing and 2020 Penrite Racing merchandise on Motorsport Superstore. 
 
For Castrol discount, use code CASTROL50 at checkout to redeem offer. Offer valid to Tuesday 3rd 
November 2020 11.59pm AEST.   
 
*Code is only applicable to eligible items within the Castrol category, which can be viewed here:  
https://motorsportsuperstore.com.au/product-category/supercars/kelly-racing/castrol/  

 
CASTROL50 Terms and Conditions: 
 
All other listings on the website including but not limited to face masks, memorabilia, prints, 
model cars (both in stock and pre order) and all other items outside of the Castrol Racing 
category.   
 
No other items on store are eligible for this code to apply to.   
 
This offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other offer. Sale items and bundle/supporter 
packs are excluded from this promotion. Code can be redeemed as many times as you like.  
 
Please note, any full price item purchased with a discount code does alter how our exchanges and 
returns policy applies to these items. Please ensure you are aware of this prior to completing 
purchase.  
 
If you do not apply the discount code when making your purchase, this is not redeemable post 
purchase. If you have issues applying the code, please contact us so we can rectify prior to you 
placing your order. It must be applied at time of making the purchase to redeem.  
 

 
Penrite Racing discount and spend and receive details: 
 
For Penrite discount, use code PENRITE50 at checkout to redeem offer. Offer valid to Tuesday 3rd 
November 2020 11.59pm AEST.  
 
*Code is only applicable to eligible items within the 2020 Penrite Racing category, which can be 
viewed here:  
https://motorsportsuperstore.com.au/product-category/supercars/erebus-motorsport/2020penrite-

racing/?count=100&paged=  

 

Spend and receive details: 

 

Spend $50 on Penrite Racing merchandise (excl. shipping) and receive a free cap 

Spend $100 on Penrite Racing merchandise (excl. shipping) and receive a free cap and 2 x can 

coolers 

Spend $150 on Penrite Racing merchandise (excl. shipping) and receive 3 x free caps, 3 x can 

coolers, lanyard and sticker sheet 
  
 

https://motorsportsuperstore.com.au/product-category/supercars/kelly-racing/castrol/
https://motorsportsuperstore.com.au/product-category/supercars/erebus-motorsport/2020penrite-racing/?count=100&paged=
https://motorsportsuperstore.com.au/product-category/supercars/erebus-motorsport/2020penrite-racing/?count=100&paged=


 

  

 
PENRITE50 Terms and Conditions: 
 
*Code is only applicable to eligible items within the categories as stated above.  
 
All other listings on the website including but not limited to memorabilia, prints, model cars (both 
in stock and pre order) and all other items outside of the Penrite Racing category.   
 
No other items on store are eligible for this code to apply to.   
 
This offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other offer. Sale items and bundle/supporter 
packs are excluded from this promotion. Code can be redeemed as many times as you like.  
 
Please note, any full price item purchased with a discount code does alter how our exchanges and 
returns policy applies to these items. Please ensure you are aware of this prior to completing 
purchase.  
 
If you do not apply the discount code when making your purchase, this is not redeemable post 
purchase. If you have issues applying the code, please contact us so we can rectify prior to you 
placing your order. It must be applied at time of making the purchase to redeem.  
 
Please note we do our best to ensure that the store is kept as up-to-date and accurate as possible 
during the promotion. There may be instances where items have sold out and we have not been 
able to update the website. If this occurs, we do appreciate your patience and understanding, and 
do apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and will endeavour to rectify your order.  

 
Click here to continue shopping: www.motorsportsuperstore.com.au   
 

http://www.motorsportsuperstore.com.au/

